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Schools that Rock expands its reach

The Schools that Rock initiative has expanded its franchise in Cape Town. Schools that Rock was initially started in
Bloemfontein and has since gone on to cover the entire Free State province as well as the Northern Cape.

The Schools that Rock website was launched on 5 March 2015 and provides a creative and fun platform for schools to
exhibit their news, activities, and achievements.

As a communication medium for schools, the website also provides local businesses with an opportunity to advertise their
products and services and is linked to several social media sites where news from the website is shared.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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